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Dear Parents and Carers of First Year Students, 
  
I am pleased to inform you that you have been set up on our Parents’ Evening Booking System. 
Completing the registration process for this system will allow you to book appointments at our 
parents evening events which provide you with the opportunity to meet with staff on a one-to-
one basis. The first events coming up are the Meet the Tutor Evenings on Wednesday 14th 
October and Thursday 22nd October.  
  
To complete your registration, please go to the following link: 
https://bhasvic.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ You can also access the Parents’ Evening 
Booking System from the icon of the same name on the Parent & Carer Dashboard:  
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You will be presented with a login screen into which you will need to enter the following: 

  
· your title, first name and surname 
· your e-mail address 
· the student's first name (this must be your young person's 'official' first name, rather than 

any 'preferred' name) 
· the student's surname 
· the student's date of birth 

  
For more information, our detailed instructions for the Parents’ Evening Booking System are 
here: https://www.bhasvic.ac.uk/media/pdf/parents-instructions-2-3007.pdf  
  
For technical support please email cis@bhasvic.ac.uk 
  
You will receive more detailed information about the upcoming Meet The Tutor Evenings later 
this week.  
 
New Parents and Carers' Information Webinar - Thursday 8 October, 7.30-8.15pm 
In advance of this, you may be interested to attend our New Parents and Carers Information 
Webinar on Thursday 8th October, 7.30-8.15pm. William Baldwin (Principal), James Moncrieff 
(Deputy Principal) and Alison Cousens (Assistant Principal) will be available to answer any 
questions that remain for you now that new students have completed their first few weeks and 
have begun to settle in. As you know, student wellbeing is at the heart of our work supporting 
every young person at BHASVIC; Andrew Wright, from Action Your Potential, will be on hand at 
the end of the webinar to remind us about the daily steps we need to take to secure wellbeing. 
He will give further information about the BHASVIC ‘members area’ of his website and take the 
opportunity to offer advice and support to students on how to develop some new daily learning 
habits. Andrew is also looking for some students to join him in a podcast he will be making for 
the college.  If your young person is interested in taking part in this podcast, please ask them to 
email: andrewwright@aypuk.com.  
  
If you want to join our webinar on Thursday please click on the link (we're limited to 500 places, 
but a recording will be available afterwards for everyone to access). If you want to ask us a 
question in advance of the webinar, then click here to let us know your question. 
  
With best wishes 
  
Student Services 
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